
Hello, 

I respectfully request your support of SB574. Lane sharing/splitting/filtering is something that would make rising much safer for me 
as a motorcyclist. I’ve been rear ended twice in the past two years and the ability to legally filter between traffic would both reduce 
congestion but also reduce the possibility of getting g hit from behind by someone not paying attention. In addition, limiting speeds 
that motorcyclists can travel when lane sharing makes it much better on the nerves of those in four wheeled vehicles in traffic. I look 
forward to being able to share the road more efficiently and safely. 

Thank you for your consideration. 


